
Birthdays and Anniversaries
3/18 Alan Goldberg

3/19 Tonya Peddicord
4/7 Steve & Karen Rose

4/9 Bill Stewart
4/25 Cheryl & Ken Holmes

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Greg Boomer

Future Programs
4/9 - Gary Felt

4/16 - Alan Goldberg
4/24 - Karen Grosz

Upcoming Events
4/10 Paul Harris Society Dinner @ Atlantis, Reno

4/11 District Assembly @ Atlantis, Reno
4/26 Rotarians at Work Day 

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.
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President:			   Tim Nobles 
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Secretary:			   Oliver Grosz
Treasurer:			   Annette Silveria
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SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: admin@susanville rotary.com
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at Lassen Senior Center
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Oliver Grosz at ogrosz39@gmail.com
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ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?



April 

April 11, 2015, District 5190 ASSEMBLY

WorkAbility Coordinator Joanne Darlington noted that Lassen County is 
ranked one of the top 10 work transition programs. She cited student success 
in making the transition from welfare to work. Excellent presentation on a 
program that makes a wonderful contribution to the community!

Arlin Billington received a plaque 
from WorkAbility Coordinator 
Joanne Darlington at last week’s 
meeting, recognizing his support 
for the program and its graduates. 
Congratulations, Arlin!


